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To:  Ayr Minor Soccer Club Members  
From:  Lisa Walsh, Ayr Minor Soccer Club President  
Date:  January 13, 2020  
Regards:  Rowan’s Law Implementation  

  
The Ayr Minor Soccer Club is in full support of the intent of Rowan’s Law to create awareness of concussion, change the 
culture on concussion and provide safe sport participation.  
  
As of July 1, 2019, every Player, Team Official and On-Field Official (parent as well if individual is under 18) in order to 
register/participate must review the Ayr Soccer Club Concussion Code of Conduct and the appropriate Concussion Awareness 
Resources.   
   
Requirements  

• All Registrants registering July 1, 2019 or after must have completed the review information and acknowledgement prior 
to registration/participation.  

• All Team Officials currently registered will be required to complete the review of information and acknowledgement prior 
to August 30, 2019.  

• All Registrants registered prior to July 1, 2019 must complete the review of information and acknowledgement prior to 
participation in the first game.  

  

The Ayr Minor Soccer Club has provided the following method to validate that the Players and Team Officials that Register 

with the Ayr Minor Soccer Club have acknowledgement of the Club’s Concussion Code of Conduct and the Ontario 

Governments Concussion Awareness Resources.   

• Players and Parents/Guardians will be required to review the material on-line during the registration process and sign the 

Ayr Minor Soccer Club’s Acknowledgement form for Rowan’s Law prior to being eligible to Register/participate.  

• All Team Officials and On-Field Officials will be required to review the material in person and sign the Ayr Minor Soccer 

Club’s Acknowledgement form for Rowan’s Law prior to being eligible to participate.  

• It will be the responsibility of the Ayr Minor Soccer Club to retain a hard copy of the Rowan's Law Acknowledgement Form 

for a period of 7 years for each Registered Participant. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

Lisa Walsh, Ayr Minor Soccer Club President 

http://www.ayrminorsoccer.ca/

